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June 20, 2019 
 
Dear Hampton Roads Estate Planning Council Member: 
 
Thank you for your continued membership in the Hampton Roads Estate Planning Council.  On 
behalf of the entire board of directors, I offer my heartfelt “thank you” for being a member! 
 
Attached you will find a dues notice for the 2019/2020 membership year.  Please take special 
care to review all of your contact details for accuracy and to return the renewal page, along with 
your payment, to our new mailing address, PO Box 68014, Virginia Beach, VA 23471 by Friday, 
July 26, 2019.   
 
Online renewal is also available this year; please find instructions on the attached notice.  The 
annual dues will be $250, which includes our 5 meetings at Town Center City Club.   
 
Save the date for our 2019/2020 meetings: 

 September 17, 2019 

 November 19, 2019 

 January 21, 2020 

 March 17, 2020 

 May 19, 2020 
 
We are also beginning our Directory Advertising for the 2019/2020 Directory and you can include 
your advertising fee along with your renewal online. Please return the attached Directory Ad 
Contract with your payment. 
 
I look forward to seeing you in September. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Kevin 

Kevin Stewart, CPA AEP® 
2019-2020 President 
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